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July 1, 2023 Inflationary 
Increases

• Most providers rates are receiving a 5 percent inflationary increase as 
appropriated during the 2023 legislative session.

• Select services are receiving a targeted rate increase:

• Dental services.

• 70 percent of billed charges.

• Community based providers including in-home nursing services.

• SUD agencies and CMHCs are receiving a 16 percent increase.

• Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA) services administered by a technician. 2
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